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Clow Water Systems recently had the opportunity to partner with the Tuscarawas Township for the 
“Adopt-A-Road” Program. As part of this program, Clow team members play an active role in preserving 
and maintaining the streets throughout the Township by removing litter from designated roadways at least 
two times a year. 

The benefits are significant! The program not only serves as an educational tool against littering, it also 
establishes stewardship of public lands. Improving the appearance of the area also helps promote tourism, 
development, and quality of life for all of the citizens. More importantly, the program saves taxpayer dollars 
because this valuable public service is performed by volunteers. 

To show its appreciation, the Township will provide three Adopt-A-Road signs displaying the Clow Water 
logo, one at each major intersection of the adopted area, indicating that Clow has adopted that area. It is the 
responsibility of all of us to maintain our communities and to leave them better than we found them and the 
Clow Water team is doing just that. 
 

Congratulations to all of the Clow Water volunteers for a job well done! 


